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After careful consideration, I have decided to finish out my term as 

President of the San Dieguito Union High School District through the end 

of the year and not seek re-election. Being able to fully support my family, 

especially my 101-year-old mother-in-law, and step away from politics is 

the right decision for us in this season of our lives. It has been the honor 

of my life to serve North County families for well over a decade on the 

Encinitas Union and San Dieguito Union High School District Boards. I 

only know one way to serve in elected office, which is to give 110%, and I 

cannot make that commitment with another term. My guiding principles 

have been to educate to the highest standards, prepare all students for 

the college or profession of their choice, and keep our schools safe and 

open. Thank you so much to my district for having faith in my public 

service and allowing me to implement these principles during my time in 

office. I’m not going anywhere and look forward to staying involved in 

other capacities to help young people realize their full potential.


In gratitude,


Mo Muir 


